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No.SP(D)/SA)/2010/ 403
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE
Andaman District

3353k

Port Blair, dated the /qw]anuary, 2010.

7

To
Senior Veterinary Officer (AH),
Veterinary Hospital Complex,
Junglighat,
Port Blair.

Sir,

Please refer to your letter No.SVO/VHC/JG/2009-10/27 dated
18/01/20108 requesting for permission to the Liquid Nitrogen Carrying
vggcle to cross Jirkatang check post for Middle& North Andaman by the
first convoy.

In this regard, it is stated that since the convoy timings of the
passengers vehicles as well as the goods vehicles and the components of the
convoy have been fixed by Secretary (TW), A & N Administration taking

into consideration the Jarawa Policy, it is requested that you may approach

the Secretary (TW), A & N Administration for a decision in the aforesaid

matter.

Yours faithfully,

‘I/K’—/‘

Superintendent of Police,
Andaman District.



